ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: 5/22/2023

Subject: R-30-23 Naming of New Department of Public Works Complex

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to name the new Department of Public Works facility on 39

Hudson Street for former City Manager and current Public Works Director David A. Jarrell.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation does not impact City operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not impact City staffing. That said, the City has long valued the talents of
Director Jarrell and believes naming this building after him is a fitting honor.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



